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Corrigendum 
 

UNEP BUSINESS PLAN FOR THE YEARS 2006-2008 
 

 This document is issued to: 

• In para. 3, replace “US $1.07” with “US $1.07 million” in the 4th bullet, and 
“US $439,000 million” with “US $0.44 million” in the 6th bullet. 

• In para. 15, replace “two” with “three” in the second last sentence. 

• In para. 16, replace “UNDP” with “UNEP” in the third sentence. 

• In para. 18, replace “return to compliance” with “remain in compliance” in the last 
sentence. 

• In para. 22, delete “and Turkmenistan” in the first sentence and replace “all controlled 
uses of methyl bromide” with “all controlled uses of ODS” in the last sentence. 

• In para. 27, replace the second sentence as follows: 

“In 2007 UNEP is also planning to develop MDI strategies for two countries in the Asia 
and Pacific region, namely Bangladesh and Fiji, at a cost of US $68,000 and US $33,900 
respectively.” 

• In para. 44, sub-para. (a)(ii), replace “return to compliance” with “remain in 
compliance”. 
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